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From: Betty Brickson
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written testimony in support of SB 700, 347, 699 and SB 796
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 11:36:22 PM


Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,


I live in S.E. Portland, and I am writing to urge you to support the sensible gun-control bills that will be
heard by the Senate Judiciary Committee tomorrow. In memory of the victims of the Clackamas Town
Center shooting and all the other Oregonians who have died from guns since that tragic shooting in
December, our state should follow the lead of other states - namely Connecticut and Colorado - and
enact common sense laws to limit gun violence. These  modest bills will not infringe on the rights of
responsible gun owners, but they could save many lives.


My husband and I support the passage of Senate Bills 700, 347, 699 and 796.


Thank you.


Betty Brickson and Dennis Wentz
1840 S.E. Saint Andrews Drive
Portland, Oregon 97202
503-231-5038
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